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East Main Street Reopens – Stoughton Utilities and City 

Officials Hold Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
 

After more than five months of construction and two years of planning, engineering and 

design, Stoughton’s East Main Street has been reopened to traffic.  Representatives from 

Stoughton Utilities, Strand Associates, the City of Stoughton, and the Stoughton 

Chamber of Commerce recently held a ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate the 

reopening of Stoughton’s East Main Street.   

 

Construction began on the $1.2 million project in April, and underground sanitary sewer, 

water main, and storm sewer infrastructure was replaced.  Following completion of the 

underground work, the street was reconstructed with new base course, curb and gutter, 

driveway aprons, and asphalt pavement.  The street was also made safer for pedestrians 

with newly constructed crossings. 



 

# # # 

 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the 

surrounding area; and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


